
From: Sue Bolsom  
Sent: 03 February 2023 21:35 
To: Planning 
Subject: Permission to prune Willow in Conservation Area 
 
Dear Sirs  
 
Weeping Willow: 3 St Mark’s Crescent NW1 7TS 
 
I am applying for permission to reduce the Weeping Willow in my rear garden 
by the canal by 2-3 metres back to the previous reduction points. It was last 
pruned 2 years ago, and has regularly been pruned every 2 years so is well 
known to you.  
 
With thanks 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sue Bolsom 
3 St Mark’s Crescent 
London NW1 7TS 
 
 


